
From: Eve, David   
Sent: 05 October 2021 18:27 
To: A428 Black Cat <A428.Blackcat@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: A428 Caxton Gibbet to Black Cat Deadline 3 SOCG 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I am writing to provide an update on the Statement of Common Ground prepared by the applicant 
for agreement of issues with Historic England. We had a meeting with the applicant just before the 
Heritage issue specific hearing on 24th September. At this we agreed charges to the wording of the 
draft SOCG which the applicant would return to us to check the final text and sign so we would be 
able to submit to the examining authority for deadline 3. The applicant have informed us that they 
are reviewing the SOCG and have not yet retuned the amended version. We are therefore unable to 
submit the SOCG and are awaiting an update on its progress from the applicant. 

I hope this is of assistance.  Please do not hesitate to ask if you have any queries relating to this or 
any other matters. 
 
Sincerely 
 
  

 

Work with us to champion heritage and improve lives. Read our Future Strategy and get involved at 
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